
 

Robin Hood Primary School  

Year 3 Newsletter – Friday 3rd May 2024 

 

Home Learning:  
 
This week the children have received home learning involving fractions and using our ‘m’ 
spelling sound with the code: ‘mb’. There are also some comprehension questions to develop 
their VIPER skills. We want Home Learning to be a positive experience. So, if it’s more 
appropriate to discuss the questions with your child, and you write what they say then 
please do. With regards to spellings, they can just write the word. 

 
Art and DT Afternoon: 

 
Next Thursday, will be an Art afternoon. It will be a celebration of the local artist David 
Hockney who is known for his bright coloured landscapes. Feel free to bring in coloured 
pencils from home.  
 
In preparation for our DT Afternoon, please could we ask for cereal boxes.  

 

English: 

 
Next week, we will write and publish our Iron Man narrative, using powerful adjectives to 
describe the setting and fronted adverbials for time, manner and place. 
 

Maths: 

 
Next week, we will start our unit on Mass and Capacity We will measure in millilitres and 
litres and convert between the two. We will compare and find equivalent measurements. 
 

Science: 

 
Next week, we will learn about what makes a stronger magnet. The children will design 
their own experiment to work out which kind of magnets and the strongest and why. 

 
      


